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  Ref:APNS/2015/194  December 10, 2015 

 

 

To All Member Publications 

 

Sub: Advertisement of The GC University Lahore 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

The GC University Lahore vide its letter dated September 11, 2015 has decided to appoint M/s. 

Future Vision Advertising in place of M/s. Adarts Karachi (Pvt) Ltd. The client has deposited 

disputed amount as trust money with APNS and requested to allow their ads through new 

advertising agency. 

 

Member publications are advised to accept the ads of the GC University through M/s. Future 

Vision Advertising. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

   Executive Director 

            APNS 

 


